
FOIA related Emails on August 24, 2010 

 
 
Hello Ms. Greenshields, 
 
Please proceed with my FOIA request.  I prefer the materials in digital format. 
 However, if hardcopy is the only option, then I would like the opportunity to 
review the documents and identify duplicates (resulting from email replies) prior 
to printing. 
 
Thanks you, 
 
Kathy Griswold 
-- 
Kathy Griswold 
734.657.7900 
 
 
 
On Aug 24, 2010, at 9:55:05 AM, "Greenshields, Rachel" 
<RGreenshields@a2gov.org> wrote: 
 

From: "Greenshields, Rachel" <RGreenshields@a2gov.org> 
Subject: FOIA Request: 10-189 Griswold 

Date: August 24, 2010 9:55:05 AM GMT-04:00 
To: Griswoldkj@aol.com 

 

Ms. Griswold, 

This City is in receipt of your FOIA.  Please be advised that the estimated cost at 
this time is $75-$100.  If you would like the City to proceed with this request, 
please advise at your earliest opportunity.  

  

Rachel Greenshields, Legal Assistant 

Office of the Ann Arbor City Attorney | 100 North Fifth Ave., Third Floor · Ann Arbor · MI · 
48107 

734.794.6179 (O) |  734.994.4954 (F) | Internal Number 41879 
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